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21st June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
We are delighted to write to you as we have invited an exciting organisation to spend the day with our students and create a fun musical CD. They will be providing the music while your children provide their voices as they joyfully sing along and become the vocalists of their very own album.
We Are Heard is a company that prides itself on making memories with music. Their day with the school will inspire our student’s creative streak and leave them with a memory that they’ll never forget. 
As your children sing, We Are Heard will be using their audio recording equipment to capture the music. This will then be taken to a professional recording studio and burned onto a CD for you to enjoy. All CDs include a code to download a digital version of the album, making it easy for you to play on all of your favourite devices.
This is also an opportunity for us to boost the schools’ funds, as part of the money raised will come back to us. We would love your help in raising money for the school and leaving you and your children with a memento that you’ll cherish forever.
The CD will cost £10 and will make the perfect gift for you, your friends, and your family. Pre-order and purchase your CDs on parent pay.  We recommend placing your order as early as possible. The cut-off date for ordering is Friday 22nd July.  All being well, your child will bring their CD(s) home with them on Tuesday 26th July.
If you would like to read more about We Are Heard and how this day will positively impact your children, please visit -  www.weareheard.org
Yours Sincerely

Jo Brown
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